
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

Friday 15th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 4 CLASS TRIPS 

In Term 5, Magpie and Nightingale classes will be visiting Herstmonceaux Science Centre in 
Sussex.   During the visit the children will enjoy an hour long Science show about sound as well as 
a light themed workshop. 
 
We will be travelling to the Centre using the school minibuses and we will add a £10 voluntary 
donation towards the trip onto your child’s Eduspot account.        Children will need to arrive on 
their day of the trip at 8.15 am to enable us to travel to the venue in good time.   We will be back at 
school by the end of the school day. 
 
Magpie Class trip – Monday 22nd April 2024 
Nightingale Class trip – Friday 26th April 2024 
 
Please ensure that children wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink.   
If you have any questions regarding the trip please speak to your child’s class teacher in the first 
instance. 
 
Please note that although we have requested this as a voluntary donation if we do not receive 
enough payments to cover costs we may need to cancel the trip.  If anyone would like to speak to 
a member of staff confidentially about this please speak either to the school office or the class 
teacher.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Miss Miskin and Ms Carlier 
Nightingale and Magpie Class teachers 


